
Date:     December 13, 2022
To:        State Agencies, Chief Procurement Officers, and Cooperative Program Members
From: ADOA - State Procurement Office
Re: ACRO Q&A Session - Temp Staffing

Join us to get updates on the status of the implementation and get answers to your questions.
Thursday, December 15 · 12:00 – 2:00pm
Google Meet joining info
Video call link: https://meet.google.com/yks-xyhp-wef
Or dial: (US) +1 929-399-7571 PIN: 384 338 115#

If you have any questions, Please contact Nyesha Daley (nyesha.daley@azdoa.gov)

https://meet.google.com/yks-xyhp-wef

